No parking on King Phillip Ave. CA_%

Patricia Esteves
Thu 9/28/2023 12:51 PM
To:Melissa Cordeiro <mcordeiro@bristolri.gov>
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My name is Patricia Esteves 74 King Phillip Ave. My concern is the no parking on my road, | have lived here for 45 years and a tax
payer. | have a sick husband at home who has been taking by rescue 3 times this year, oxygen delivery and a visiting nurse.
Taking those 2 spots would only leave 2 spots left for parking between Platt Street and Dyer Ave. Last week the visiting nurse had
ta park near Sunrise Street and walk a block and a half to see my husband. The house on the corner of Dyer Ave, has spots for
the van to pickup there foster child. The people have rented the place for 1 1/2 years and there has been no problem. | hope you
take time to consider my concerns being a long time Bristol resident. Thank youl Pat Esteves
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